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This email expresses my opposition to the proposed high-rise
development at the Northern and Southwestern precinct of
Highway #7 and Weston Road.

The area already experiences a tremendous congestion with
traffic at this intersection and subsequent ones.

The re-structure of Highway #7 lanes instead of making the
traffic flow, created more clogging.

In addition to the proposed high-rise, the traffic will be chaotic
and dangerous, as each resident will drive at least one car.

Prior to creating more traffic devastation, the area must be
equipped with proper roads and bridges to ease the difficulty
of the flow. You must prepare before you build, create
projects smartly.

Streets in our neighborhoods will become main roads, as
commuters would try to take other routes to avoid congested
traffic.

This will create danger in our neighborhoods roads; where kids
play, ride their bikes, walk to school, seniors and adults going
for a refreshing walk or exercise. All would be jeopardized.
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Our lifestyle and safety will be at risk.

Streets will be significantly crowded and parking will be an
issue.

There 1s no parkland or open space in this area to provide to
residents.

Just a simple routine of walking the dog, where? No green
space whatsoever on Highway #7 and Weston Road.

The businesses in this area are conveniently located for us to
access and shop.

This development will impact negatively our daily life, going
to schools, to work, shopping or just walking our streets.

The harm this development will create is irreversible and as a
resident concerned with everyone’s well-being I strongly
oppose this project development.

The collective opinion and concerns of residents must be taken
into attention.

Please acknowledge this email has been taken into
consideration and counted to oppose the project.

Regards
A worried and concerned resident

Laura De Flaviis-Risi





